
 
 

Meet the Author: Mel Taylor-Bessent on Tuesday 26th November 
 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to say that on Tuesday 26th November your child will have the 
opportunity to meet best-selling children's author Mel Taylor-Bessent. Mel is the 
author of the 'Christmas Carrolls' series as well as her exciting new adventure 
'Imagination Island'. Mel is passionate about encouraging children to write for 
pleasure and hosts a YouTube channel called ‘Write for Fun with Mel Taylor-
Bessent’.  

As well as talking to KS2 pupils about the power of their imaginations and how to 
build writing confidence, Mel will be holding a Q&A and signing copies of her books! 
 
There will be an opportunity for your child to buy their own copy of one of her books 
to have it signed by Mel on the day if you wish. The Hayling Island Book Shop will be 
located in the school on the day selling the book at the of discounted price of £7 
(RRP £7.99). Please send money into school, in an envelope, with your child on the 
day. 
 
We look forward to Mel's visit and are sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the 
experience to listen to and meet with this well-known author. 
 
                                                                

               
    
  
 


